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Approval - Camplin Environmental Consulting Services - Rockland Renovations 

Camplin Environmental has been the District's environmental consultant for at least 20+ years.  
Administration has been working Jeff Camplin on the Rockland Renovations Project for Summer
2025 which requires an abatement in order to replace the flooring.  

Camplin Environmental's Consulting proposal is included in the Board agenda.  This is typical 
for a project of this size as there are very specific rules and regulations required for an abatement 
project and onsite oversight is necessary.

Administration recommends approval of the Camplin Environmentals Consulting Services 
proposal.

Possible Motion: I move that the Board of Education approve Camplin Environmental Services 
proposal for the Rockland School Asbestos Abatement in the amount of $20,000.






